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  Letter from Mrs Ironside 

 

Hello all 

Today it was wonderful to welcome back the children in P4-P7, it was so lovely to see so many happy 

children and quite a few happy parents too! 



Friday 19th of March is Red nose day, children are welcome to wear something red on Friday if they 

wish.  We are not asking the children to bring donations to school but if you wish to make a donation to 

charity I am sure the foodbank at Tillydrone Campus would be happy for any donations they receive. 

We are always looking at ways that we can keep everyone safe in and around the school.  Please can 

parents ensure that when they are waiting out with the playground for their children that they socially 

distance, at least 2 m apart, or if they are unable to do so to wear a face covering.     

It is also really important that adults in and around the playground wear face coverings.  Can I ask that 

if you have exemption from this that you clearly wear your lanyard so as to avoid constantly being 

asked about this and to reassure the other parents and children.  Your cooperation with this is greatly 

appreciated. 

 

 

 

Mrs Ironside 

Head Teacher 

Friday 19th March  - Red Nose Day 

 

The children are welcome to wear something red on Friday 19th of March to mark Red Nose Day. 



How we can all help keep everyone safe. 

 

Measures in place will continue to include: 

• High standards of hygiene, including regular handwashing and sanitising throughout the school 

day 

• 2m social distancing between adults and between primary children and adults  

• Keep left system for moving around the school 

• All adults will wear a face mask (unless exempt) if they cannot maintain 2m social distancing 

• All parents should wear a face covering when on school grounds (unless exempt) and follow 2m 

social distancing guidance 

• Social distancing between classes in the dining hall 

• Parents to wear face coverings in and around the school playground and to maintain 2m social 

distancing from each other 

School Holidays/Closures 

Easter Holidays 

Monday 29 March 2021 - Friday 9 April 2021 

May Holiday 

Monday 3 May 2021 

Inset Training (School Closed to pupils) Tuesday 4 May 2021 

Term 4 ends: Friday 25 June 2021 



Contact Us 

 

Class teachers are contactable through the Google Classroom or their Gmail account.   

You can find all the teaching staff Gmail addresses at the link below 

https://riverbank.aberdeen.sch.uk/blogs/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/Teaching-Staff-Gmail-

address.pdf 

To advise us of a child's absence please call 01224 483217.  Alternatively you can also email the school 

on riverbank@aberdeencity.gov.uk 

You can visit our website at: https://riverbank.aberdeen.sch.uk/blogs/  

Or follow us on Twitter using the handle: @RiverbankSchoo2 

We also have a Facebook page, which you can ask to join, at 'Riverbank School Information Page' 

Riverbank School Phone lines are open between 8.30 am and 3.30 pm on 01224 483217 
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